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Message
From: Theresa lies [IMCEAEX-

_O=MMS_OU=EXCHANGE+20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+20+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=THERESA+2EC+2EILESFI 
72BC-4825-9716-3871369711`13@C72A47.i ngest. local] 

on Paula Vennells[ GRO 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .' 

behalf
•-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.. 

of 
Sent: 29/05/2013 08:53:46 
To: Alwen Lyons f GRO_._._._._._._._._._._._.l 
Subject:Sorry to bother you today as I know you're supposed to be on leave......... 

Hi AIwen 

Paula has asked me to check on a couple of things please: 

1. -I'he email below (she believes she did mention this) ....please would you draft some words so she can respond as 
soon as possible 

2. Do you wane: Paula to check the notes re Mark Russell and the Board Minutes — if so, as she really does need to 
take her break this week, shall she ask Chris (or perhaps you've already done that) or are you happy with them 
as they are? 

I hope you manage to get a good break is it just today or for the rest of the week? 

Kind regards 
Theresa 

Theresa Iles I Assistant to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive 

148 Old Street, London. I;C1V 911Q 
-- ---, 

GRO ! Postiuie. GRO 

GRO hiul, A GRO 
-. t - w.--------------- ---------, 

theresa ilesj GRO

postoftice.co_uk 

(<__pustgfficenews 

From: Alan Batesi GRO

Sent: 21 May 2013 10:59 
To: Paula Vennells 
Cc:
Subject: PRINTED Horizon Inquiry and JFSA concerns 

Hello Paula, 

It is been a while since we met at James Arbuthnot's office, but at that time you did say that if I had any concerns I 

should contact you directly, hence the reason for this email. 

Would it be possible for Kay Linnell and Ito meet with you? You will recall that Kay is an independent forensic 

accountant who, on behalf of JFSA, has been monitoring the work 2nd Sight has been undertaking. 
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The main purpose of the meeting is to ensure that you have been receiving the full details of what has been occurring 

with the 2 Sight investigation. Bearing in mind what has been discovered so far, I for one am surprised that we haven't 

yet met to discuss the implications. Whilst I appreciate that the majority of the issues began under previous regimes and 

you have expressed a genuine willingness to address the concerns that JFSA has been raising, these issues are still 

continuing. I have little doubt that it is now feasible to show that many of the prosecutions that POL have pressed home 

should never have taken place, and I believe this is a view shared by Kay. 

If you would like to meet with Kay and myself, we could attend an early afternoon meeting on Wednesday 5th June or 

could look for a suitable alternative date. 

Regards 
Alan 
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